
NEBRASKA SCHOOL ACTIVITIES ASSOCIATION 

COMMITTEE ON TRANSFER 

Minutes of September 19, 2018 Meeting 

 

The Committee on Transfer met on Wednesday September 19, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. in Grand Island.  

Dr. Bob Reznicek, NSAA District II Board of Director, chaired the meeting.  The mission of the 

committee was to establish a purpose of the committee and to formulate goals and a plan of action. 

 

Committee members present were Dr. Bob Reznicek, Boys Town; Dr. Troy Unzicker, 

Alliance/Hyannis; Dr. Jon Cerny, Bancroft-Rosalie; Tim DeWaard, Centennial; Dr. JJ Toczek, Lincoln 

Southeast; Tom Kerman, Omaha Westside; Ruben Cano, Omaha South; Dr. Mike Sieh, Stanton; 

Matt Fisher, Northwest; Jon Davis, Alma; Dave Hoxworth, Scottsbluff.    Ex-officio members included 

NSAA Staff Jay Bellar, Debra Velder, and Jennifer Schwartz. 

 

The Committee discussed the history of the transfer rules, the results of the transfer survey, the 

reasons a student may be transferring, and expected outcomes of the transfer committee.  Members 

of the committee identified concerns as follows: 

 

1. All transfers be treated the same including those students returning to their legal domicile per 

Bylaw 2.6.3. 

2. The length of the ineligibility period for varsity competition.   

3. Should the ineligibility period be for a season or school days? 

4. A deterrent for in-season transfers without a domicile change. 

 

With no further business, the committee adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 

 
The next meeting of the Transfer Committee is scheduled for Thursday, October 24, 2018 in Grand Island. 

 

   

Debra Velder, Associate Director 


